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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online training course on “Spectrum 
Management and Radio Frequency (RF) Monitoring” to be conducted from 17th to 28th August 2020. This 
course is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and the State Radio Monitoring 
Center (SRMC) Ministry of Industry and Information Technology (MIIT)-China. 

The training is part of the Spectrum Management programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres of 
Excellence for Asia-Pacific region. The training will be delivered in English through the ITU Academy 
platform. This online training course aims to introduce participants to concepts of National RF management 
and will focus on the following key areas: 

• Outcomes of WRC-19 

• Introduction of ITU-R WP1C activities 

• Satellite monitoring 

• Advanced RF Monitoring (5G NR, UAVs) 

• Monitoring Data Acquisition and Processing  

Detailed information on this training course is available in the course outline which can be downloaded 
from the ITU Academy portal at the following link https://academy.itu.int/training-courses/full-
catalogue/spectrum-management-and-radio-frequency-rf-monitoring. 
 
The course is targeted at staff from policy makers, regulators, corporate executives and managers, i.e. mid to 
senior level managers, administrators and officials dealing with Spectrum Management and RF Monitoring. 
 
The course is offered free of charge. Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later 
than 14th August 2020.  
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Ms LI Jianxin (lijianxin@srrc.org.cn) and Mr Aamir Riaz (aamir.riaz@itu.int ) are at your full disposal should 
you require any additional information. 
 

We look forward to active participation of your organization in this training course. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

[Original signed] 

 

Atsuko Okuda 
Regional Director Asia and the Pacific 
 

 

mailto:lijianxin@srrc.org.cn
mailto:aamir.riaz@itu.int

